



## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 8th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carers.

## Toast and Fruit for break time for term 3, January - February 2024

Toast and fruit will continue to be ordered online and delivered to the classroom at break time for children in Year 1-Year 6.

For term 3, Wednesday 3rd January – Friday 9<sup>th</sup> February 2024, your children's toast and fruit will need to be booked and paid for in advance for the whole term on Arbor. They must choose either toast or fruit for the whole term and will not be able to change.

Toast and fruit must be booked and paid for by <u>4pm Sunday 31st December 2023</u> as the options will then close. As the school is now cashless, we will be unable to accept any late payments. If you have not paid online by the 31<sup>st</sup> December you will be unable to order toast and fruit for this term, however you are welcome to provide your child with a healthy snack.

- One slice of toast every day for term 3 is £2.80 (10p for 28 school days)
- Two slices of toast every day for term 3 will be £5.60 (20p for 28 school days)
- A fruit pot every day for term 3 is £4.20 (15p for 28 school days)

If you have problems accessing Arbor please contact the School office.

## How to book on Arbor

- At the bottom of the page under activities, select trips
- Click on trips to see the 3 options for toast and fruit
- Choose an option
- At the top of the page click the green button, sign up for trip
- Then pay at the bottom in green

The basket facility is only available on the Arbor desktop version to enable siblings toast and fruit to be paid all together. It is not an option on the Arbor app.

Unfortunately we will not be able to refund any money should your child be away from school for any reason.

Kind regards,

School office

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



